
  To our dedicated Employees, Rep agencies and Customers,

I am writing with a heavy heart to inform you that McFadden Lighting Co. is going 

out of business effective at the close of business March 31, 2022. This is a difficult 

moment for us that has been necessitated by the continued rising cost of materials and 

increasing lead times that has made delivering products on schedule and within cost 

expectations virtually impossible. We have explored all avenues of continuing the 

business, however we are no longer able to shoulder the burden of the economic 

challenges plaguing small business currently.

It has been my greatest pleasure to design and fabricate quality lighting for some 

of the most beautiful architectural buildings in the country. I truly appreciate all of the 

years you have been dedicated to McFadden Lighting.

If you have any questions  please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards,

Jay Sturgeon

CEO

314-773-1340

admin@mcfaddenlighting.com




